
Ettimadai's Amala Bharatam Campaign Journey: From Inception to Milestones 

 

On September 25th, 2023, the Amrita Vishwa Vidyapeetham community embarked on a 

powerful and purposeful endeavor to honor our esteemed Chancellor, Mata 

Amritanandamayi Devi. This initiative, marked by a spirit of service and environmental 

stewardship, not only celebrated her birthday but also exemplified the university's 

unwavering commitment to embodying values dear to our Chancellor's heart. 

 

The day unfolded with a solemn prayer, setting the tone for a transformative cleaning drive 

in the Ettimadai area. This prayerful beginning underscored the profound connection 

between service, community engagement, and environmental preservation—values deeply 

rooted in Mata Amritanandamayi Devi's teachings. 

 

Guided by a sense of responsibility and a commitment to selfless service, faculty members 

and students actively participated in the Ettimadai Cleaning Initiative. From 9:00 AM to 2:00 

PM, the Ettimadai area buzzed with activity as participants meticulously cleaned streets, 

separated waste, and contributed to overall environmental upkeep. 

 

This initiative, held in conjunction with the celebration of Mata Amritanandamayi Devi's 

birthday, stands as a testament to the university's dedication to integrating meaningful events 

aligned with its core values of service, sustainability, and community well-being. It serves 

as a reminder that true service extends beyond actions and encompasses a profound respect 

for the environment and a deep sense of responsibility towards the community. 

 

The success of the Ettimadai Cleaning Initiative is a result of the collective efforts of the 

Amrita Vishwa Vidyapeetham community, with each member contributing time and energy 

to make a positive impact on the surroundings. The event fostered a sense of unity and 

purpose, showcasing the power of collective action in creating a more sustainable and 

harmonious world. 

 

Faculty members delved deeper into the implications of this event, with Dr. Venkatraman 

leading the discussion and actively engaging with the students. This intellectual exploration 

added another layer of significance to the initiative, emphasizing the educational aspect and 

fostering a deeper understanding of the environmental and social implications of such 

community-driven efforts. 

 



As we reflect on this initiative, let it inspire us to continue seeking opportunities to embody 

the values of service, sustainability, and community well-being. May we strive to honor Mata 

Amritanandamayi Devi's legacy through our actions, contributing to the creation of a world 

that reflects her compassion, wisdom, and unwavering commitment to the betterment of 

humanity. 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 


